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OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY 	 ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 

NINTH STREET 

CA 

January 25,2008 

Mr. William V. Walsh 
Southern California Edison 
P. 0.Box 800 
Rosemead, CA 91 770-0800 

RE: 	 Return of Confidentiality Documents, 

Application for Confidentiality, 

SEP Application Docket No. 03-RPS-1078 


Dear Mr. Walsh: 

On November 1, 2007, Southern California Edison (SCE) submitted an application for 
confidentiality and related materials under the Supplemental Energy Payment (SEP) 
program (03-RPS-1078). As you are aware, the California Energy is no 
longer responsible for the SEP program. Accordingly, your 
for confidentiality cannot be reviewed. Therefore, the Energy Commission is returning 
the enclosed confidential materials submitted with your request. If you have any further 
questions concerning this matter, please contact Fernando De Leon, Senior Staff 
Counsel, at (91 6) 654-4873. 

Senior Staff Counsel 

cc: 	 Project Manager, 03-RPS-1078 
Docket Unit 

Enclosure 

Fernando De Leon 


